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HB 2025 is an absolute mockery of the Oregon congress working for the benefit of 

"we the people".  The Oregon congress and senate are completely out of control on 

bills and spending that attack the very livelihood of the Oregonian people they claim 

to represent.  It is time for the Oregon congress and senate to recognize what is truly 

beneficial for the people. Stop spending, start budgeting and stop this incessant 

taxation. 


